
UBIC 2024
Uintah Basin In Celebration

P.O. Box 1562, Roosevelt, utah 84066

Greetings Vendors,
The U.B.I.C. Committee is getting ready for the annual U.B.I.C. for 2024. It’s a time to

bring the community together to celebrate, we have fun and appreciate all who participated. We
hope to continue growing and learning every year.

This year’s featured events are on August 1st, 2nd, and 3rd of 2024. Every night is going
to be packed with fun and entertainment. The Community looks forward to this event and
already has it scheduled on their calendar. We want everyone to come, especially you!

This is a great opportunity for vendors. A lot of people will be roaming around all three
days. Booth spaces are $300.00 for a 10ft.X25ft. space with power. The spaces are 10 feet wide
and 25 feet deep, providing 10 feet frontage. If you need more than 10 feet of frontage you will
need to purchase additional booth spaces. The 10 foot restriction must also include any trailer
hitch or tongue. We can not accommodate tongue or hitches in excess of the 10 feet. We do
offer a 10ft.X10ft. space, but is without a power source. These spaces are $100.00 each. For
those that require multiple booth spaces, you must get applications and payment ASAP to
guarantee a space. Please find the information for booth reservations enclosed and please
contact if you have questions. If you had a space in 2023 you can have the same space, as long
as we receive your payment by July 17, 2024. You will receive an accepted or denied letter
when both contract and full payment is received.

Thank you,
UBIC Committee
Mary Mortensen


